
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B U R T O N  S A L M O N  
C O M M U N I T Y  

P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
 

3 May 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Able Maths Day, Thorpe Willoughby Primary School, 23.06.17 

 

Your child has been chosen to participate in an Able Maths Day which will take 

place on Friday, 23 June at Thorpe Willoughby Primary School. The pupils will 

have a rewarding day working with one of the UK’s leading maths tutors. 

 

All pupils will need a packed lunch (we have specifically been asked to ensure 

that it is nut free), and should wear full, smart school uniform. They will be 

travelling by car with Mrs. Copley and will leave school straight after morning 

registration and return in time for the end of the school day. There is no charge 

to parents for this event. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school and let us know 

of any specific special needs. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr A Blackwood 

Head Teacher 

�--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Able Maths Day, Thorpe Willoughby Primary School, 23.06.17 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child _________________________ 

 

to take part in the Able Maths Workshop on 23.06.17 

 

Signed: __________________________________ (parent/Carer) 

 

 

  
BURTON SALMON COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 


